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Tuesday 22nd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
RE: International Visit Easter 2023 
  
I am very excited to write to you about a fully funded opportunity for your child to participate 
in an International Educational visit in the Spring Term 2023. We have joined the Global 
Schools Alliance and are being supported by the Turing Scheme to set up links with a partner 
school with a view to arranging a visit with the pupils in Years 5 and 6 in 2023. The Turing 
Scheme are experts in organising partnerships for UK schools in China, but also have some 
strong links with other partners in Spain, Romania, Estonia, Morocco and Tunisia – to name 
just a few. The focus for the visit would be to raise the children’s global awareness however, 
there may also be a language focus if we choose to partner with a school in Spain. 
  
At this stage we have not identified a partner but we need to act quickly in order to secure 
the funding. The funding will cover the cost of transport, living and services during the stay 
leaving us to organise just the transport to the airport, travel insurance and visas. All I need 
from you is an indication of whether or not you would support us to make this amazing 
experience possible for the children. There would be no point in me pursuing the application 
for funding only to discover that none of our children would benefit from the opportunity. I 
think this is a very exciting opportunity for the children of Warboys so I am really hopeful that 
I will be able to obtain your support.  
  
Please could you respond to this very quick survey so I can ascertain whether or not there 
would be an appetite for this kind of visit. If I receive a positive response, I will pursue the 
funding and start work with the Turing Team to identify a partner school. Please respond by 
the end of the week and I will write to let you know the outcome next week. 
  
Kind Regards 

 
Becky Ford 
Principal 
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